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“Helping Students Prepare For Tomorrow’s Challenges” 

 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
The parents and community members of the Lord Tweedsmuir Football Association are 
organizing their annual Panther Party Fundraiser for Saturday, October 14, 2023. This 
fundraiser supports the Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary School's football program. Lord 
Tweedsmuir has three football teams with a total of 85 students playing football this 
year. The football program depends on the fundraising of the parent association  
 
Our parents are asking the community for donations for the silent auction and raffle, as 
well as Table Sponsors at our Panther Party. Companies donating to our silent auction 
will be prominently displayed with their organization name and contact information. We 
are also having on-field signs for sponsors available. I would like to thank you in 
advance for your continued support of the Lord Tweedsmuir Football Association. Your 
support ensures that the football program at Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary School will 
continue and develop into a program and tradition that will make the Cloverdale 
community proud.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact either Tracy Reid or Heather Meberg, Co- 
Presidents of the Lord Tweedsmuir Football Association or Natasha Yarwood, 
Fundraiser Lead at panthers.6151@gmail.com 
 
Thank you again for considering the request of our Lord Tweedsmuir Football 
Association.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mr. R. Smalley 
Principal 
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